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Office of the Schools Division

Superintendent
November 20, 2023

Division Memorandum
No. 958 s 2023

To: SCHOOL HEAD OF NEW BATAAN NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
CONCERNED PERSONNEL

Subject: 2023 HARMONIZED HEALTH AWARDS

1. Attached is an invitation letter from the Department of Health
Regional Director Dr. Annabelle P. Yumang on the 2023
Harmonized Health Awards on November 22, 2023 at The Apo View
Hotel, Davao City.

2. Anent to this, personnel listed hereunder are advised to attend and
participate in the above mentioned activity, to wit:

Gringo John F. Pelaez, MD - Medical Officer III
Mylene G. Cava, RN - Division NDEP Coordinator

3. Other details are contained in the enclosures.

4. Transportation and other incidental expenses incurred shall be
charged against Division MOOE or local funds subject to the usual
auditing rules and regulation.

5. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

—

CRISTY C. EPE
Schools Division Superintendent
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Department of Health
DAVAO CENTER FOR HEALTH DEVELOPMENT
b by
M
October 24, 2023 alen

MS. CRISTY C. EPE /d

Schools Division Superintendent
Nabunturan DepEd
Davao de Oro

Dear Maam Epe,

Achieving “Health for All” would not be possible without the efforts of different partners.
The Regional Harmonized Health Awards is an annual gala event aimed at honoring,
celebrating and acknowledging the outstanding contributions of individuals,
development partners, Civil Society Organizations (CSO) Local Government Units
(LGU), other National Government Agencies and private organizations towards the
achievement of a Healthier Davao Region!

In line with this, we would like to invite you to the:

What: 2023 Harmonized Health Awards

When: November 22, 2023; Registration starts at 9am.

Where: The Apo View Hotel, Davao City

Attire: Modern Filipiniana: Habing Pilipino, Sa Sarili Mong Istilo.

We will be allotting two slots for your agency. Please confirm your participation
through this RSVP form: bit.ly/HHA2023rsvp on or before November 10, 2023.
Venue, meals and snacks will be shouldered by this office, as well as accommaodation
of delegates coming from the Provinces. For questions and concerns, you may reach
through hepsdohroxi@amail.com or contact Ms. Yasmin Avila at (082) 305-1803 or
Ms. Tawny Claire Labos at 09917173048.

Thank you for your continuous support.
Sincerely,

ANNABELLE P. YUMANG, MD, MCH, CESO il
Regional Director

GERNA M. MASATAD 0, PHSAE, M

HEPSIsuy Assizianf Reglcnal Direstor
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